
	

	 	 	
	

 
 

November 30, 2023 
	
	
To	the	Community	Preservation	Committee,	
	
The	Island	Housing	Trust	would	like	to	provide	notice	to	the	CPC	that	the	West	Tisbury	Affordable	
Housing	Committee	has	voted	to	recommend	the	age	restriction	of	55+	as	outlined	in	the	Town	of	
West	Tisbury’s	RFP	Project	Description	and	reflected	in	IHT’s	CPC	funding	application	for	the	401	
State	Road	project,	be	changed	to	60+	to	comply	with	CPA	legislation.			
	
No	other	aspect	of	IHT’s	401	State	Road	project	or	the	funding	application	will	change.	Please	
contact	our	Project	Manager,	Teri	Bernert	at	tbernert@ihtmv.org	with	any	additional	questions.	
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Philippe Jordi	 	 	 	 	  
Executive Director	 	 	 	 	 	  


